
 

Parent Consultations 

The system will open on Monday 5th February at 6:30am and 

close on Monday 12th February at 10am.   

 

Please visit https://wheatfields.schoolcloud.co.uk  

   

If you are having difficulties logging into the booking system, 

please contact the school office AFTER 10am on Monday 

5th February. 

 
*Only 1 appointment to be booked per child. If you book more 

than one appointment you will be asked to choose one. 

2nd November 2024 

Mrs Verney-Davies 

Acting Headteacher 

 In The News 

Upcoming Dates: 

Tues 6th & Thurs 8th Feb  

Stay & Connect sessions 

 

Fri 9th Feb  

PAWS Dress Down Day & Disco 

 

Wed 14th & Thurs 15th Feb 

Parent Consultations 

 

Mon 19th-Fri 23rd Feb  

Half Term Holidays  

School Closed 

 

Mon 26th Feb  

School Re-opens 

Cars, Bikes and Scooters 

Please can I remind all parents and children that only staff should 

be parking in the school’s car park. If you need to drive to drop 

your child(ren) in school, please park in the surrounding roads,  

being considerate of our neighbours. 

 

Children should not be riding bikes or scooters on school premises 

once they come through the gates. This is for the safety of  

everyone who uses our school site. Thank you! 

Football 

Huge congratulations to our Girls’ Football Team who won their 

match against Stukeley 2-1 on Thursday. The Boys team were 

beaten on penalties on this occasion but they played brilliantly! 

What’s On Locally 

Late children 

If your child is in EYFS –Y4 and arrives after 8:45am when the doors 

are closed, they need to be accompanied to reception to sign 

in with an adult. Please do not send them on their own. 

Parent View 

During consultations this year we will be asking parents to fill out 

the online Ofsted Parent View questionnaire. This is a quick, multi-

ple choice questionnaire that helps us in understanding where 

we are as a school and your feedback is appreciated, As a thank 

you, your child will be entered into a raffle to win a book of their 

choice from the Scholastic Book Fayre in March. 


